Special Selectboard Meeting Wednesday, March 30, 2016 6:30 P.M.

Agenda:

1. Call to Order 6:34PM

2. Introductions

Pete Fay, Selectboard Chair (via phone); Stretch Martin, Selectboard Vice-Chair; George Blakeslee, Town Clerk/Treasurer; Richard Burgess, Al Tetreault

3. Citizens to be Heard

RB – Can dog food bags be used instead of plastic bags for refuse pick-up?

4. Fill Appointed Offices

Moved, Seconded and Approved the following appointments to town offices:

Emergency Preparedness	Valerie	Foy	2017
Poundkeeper		Selectboard	2017
Town Service Officer	Al	Tetreault	2017
Viewer of Fences	Don	Ferguson	2017
Viewer of Fences	Richard	Burgess	2017
Viewer of Fences	Richard	Martin	2017
Inspector of Shingles, Lumber and Coal	Don	Ferguson	2017
Weigher of Coal	Don	Ferguson	2017
NVDA Representative	Ron	Resden	2017
E911 Coordinator	Ron	Resden	2017
Water Commissioners	Gary	Brown	2017
Water Commissioners	Reginald	McLain	2017
Rep. to NEKWMD	Gary	Brown	2017
Tree Warden	Ron	Resden	2017
Website Committee	Kelly	McLain	2017
Website Committee	Teri	Anderson	2017
Website Committee	Sam	Swope	2017
Website Committee	George	Blakeslee	2017

- 5. Other
 - A. Small washout on Fellows Road to keep an eye on
 - B. Not able to locate a copy of the town's Highway Network Inventory. Town Clerk will need to contact Doug Morton at NVDA for a copy.
- 6. Executive Session (if needed) none
- 7. Adjournment 6:44 pm